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CALLING ALL WOMEN! 

 

Union Knights of Columbus Council 4504 has started a 
Columbiettes chapter. Our first official meeting, which 
will be an induction for all interested Catholic women, 
will be on Sunday, February 8, 2009 at 2:00 pm in the 
Knights of Columbus hall.  This will be a big ceremony 
that will last about 3 hours as all attendees will receive our 
First and Major Degree at this meeting.(Columbiettes only 
have to attain 2 degrees).  A buffet dinner will follow the 
ceremony. 
 

Who are the Columbiettes? 
 

The Columbiettes represent a unified body of Catholic 
women ages 17 or older that when initiated become mem-
bers of a team who act as our “extended family”.  
Columbiettes provide emotional support to each other 
when needed.  A Columbiette does not have to be married 
to a Knight of Columbus and in fact could be single, but 
our group stands ready to help our Knights of Columbus 
Council promote Holy Family and the community. 
 

Benefits 
 

The benefits of membership are many, including spiritual, 
moral, charitable, educational and social.  We pray for 
each other and play together building lasting friendships 
and crucial support systems in our lives.  Many hands 
make a lighter load when doing projects for our organiza-
tion. 
 
A Columbiette is eligible to join the Knights of Columbus 
pool without having to be married to a Knight. 
 
If you are interested in joining the Columbiettes, or have 
any questions please call Chris Burlew at (908) 403-1590 
(Chrissi714@aol.com) or Judy Amorosa at (908) 296-
8010 (Judi421@aol.com). 

FIRST DEGREE 
 

The next First Degree induction ceremony will be on 
Monday, January 26, 2009 at 7:30 PM . 
  
Any Brothers who knows of someone who may be 
interested in joining the Knights, can have them fill 
out a Form-100 located in our lounge or they can 
contact Nick Belmonte at 908-447-1869.  
 
Thanks again for all your support. 

Western Night 
 

Date: February 21, 2009 
Time: 7pm to 11pm 

Location: Knights of Columbus Banquet Hall 
 

Featuring Live Music By: 
"Dottie Williams and Moving On" 

 
Ribs, Chilli, Chuckwagon Stew, and More. 

Beer, Wine and Soda 
 

Cowboys and Girls $20.00 per person 
For Tickets and Table Reservations: 

  
Kyle Wiklanski 
(732) 310 3265 

 or 
 Tom Leddy 

(908) 851 9185 
  
Come Join us for a fun night and much more. 

The officers and staff of the Knights of 
Columbus and the Columbian Club 
would like to wish everyone a healthy 
and prosperous new year. 
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Council Officers 

District Deputy .............. Lawrence Killmer, PGK 

Grand Knight ....................................... Mike Peter 

Deputy Grand Knight ..................... Rob Salvatore 

Chancellor .......................................... Joe Burlew  

Warden ......................................... Gino Gonzalez 

Recorder ............................................. Jim Devico 

Treasurer .................................. Frank Santangelo 

Fin. Secretary .................... Thomas Hornig, PGK 

Inside Guard ................................ Kyle Wiklanski  

Outside Guard ..................................... Alex Costa 

Membership Director .................... Nick Belmonte  

Program Director ........................... Position Open 

Advocate ...................................... Stephen F. Hehl  

3rd. Yr. Trustee ............................... Position Open 

2nd Yr. Trustee ...................... Buddy Cotter, PGK 

1st Yr. Trustee ........................... Harry Lupo, PGK 

Columbian Club President ............ Jamie Zappulla 

Swim Club Pres. .................................. Steve Ruhl 

Monthly Meetings 

1st. Mon. ------------- Council Officers 

2nd & 4th Mon. ---------------- Council 

3rd Mon. -------------------- Swim Club 

1st Wed. ---------- 4th Degree Officers 

2nd Thu. ------------- 4th Degree Corps 

3rd Wed. ---------------------- Assembly 

4th Thu. --------------- Columbian Club 

Message from the Grand Knight 

Brothers, and friends of the Knights, 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas, and I want to extend 
to you my best wishes for a joyous New Year!  
 
As fraternal brothers and Catholic gentlemen, we should unite 
in being eternally grateful to our founding members and their 
successors for the wonderful organization and marvelous facili-
ties they have passed on to us. As we embark on a new year we 
must remember that while there may be changes from time to 

time in our organization and operations, we trust that the basic underlying principles 
upon which we were founded will continue to endure. 
  
As you are aware, our Nativity Scenes in front of the Town Hall and at the Council 
were blessed by Fr. Armand Mantia, Pastor of Holy Spirit Church, to whom we are 
most grateful.  This was done on Tuesday, December 2nd, in observation of the day 
instituted by our Supreme Council to "Light Up Christ".  I want to thank all who con-
tributed to acquiring these figurines as well as those who attended the lighting and 
prayer ceremony.  In keeping with the wishes of the Supreme Council, we expect to 
make this an annual event on the first Tuesday of each December.  We should also 
remember that January 6th is the Feast of The Epiphany, which is often thought to 
represent the "shining forth" or revelation of God in human form in the person of Je-
sus Christ. 
 
My sincere gratitude to Charlie Cunningham and all the others who stepped up to the 
plate on short notice to make our recent food drive a great success. Through the gen-
erosity of local stores, schools and others, we collected almost 2500 pounds of food 
as well as some cash donations. By the time you read this, we will have delivered 
these to Sr. Ann's food kitchen at St. Michael's (weather permitting). Also on Decem-
ber 21st we will have had our "Breakfast With Santa" chaired by Tony Q to whom we 
owe a debt of thanks. A further report on this will follow.   
 

We have a very active season coming up, so mark your  
calendars and keep these dates in mind: 
 
January 16th ............................................... Annual Swim Club Meeting 
January 26th ....................................................... First Degree at 7:30pm 
February 13th .............. Pasta Night - CYO in solidarity with our Priests 
February 14th ................................... Sister Ann's St. Valentine's Dinner 
February 21st ................................................................... Western Night 
February 25th ................................................................ Ash Wednesday 
February 28th ....................................................................... Tricky Tray 
March 13th ......................................................................Friday Fish Fry 
March 14th ........................................................ St. Patrick's Day Parade 
April 3rd ..........................................................................Friday Fish Fry  
April 10th ............................................................................ Good Friday 
April 12th ......................................................................... Easter Sunday 

 
(Further information on these events will be forthcoming) 

  
Again, let me extend my best wishes for a holy, healthy, joyous,  
and prosperous New Year! 

              



 Knight of the Month 
 

Michael J. Scanlon, Sr. 
 

 
Michael J. Scanlon, Sr. was born 
in January 25, 1958. He grew up 
in Vailsburg in Newark. As a 
young lad in Vailsburg, he was 
given the nickname “Otto”. He 
got the name because he would 
always follow his older brother 
Pat around. 
 

Although, as he grew up, he became a leader, especially in 
the Irish community. He was president of the Irish Ameri-
can Society of Union for ten year. He has been an integral 
part of the Union County Saint Patrick’s Day Parade of 
Union since its inception following his Father, Patrick J. 
Scanlon, Jr., Essex County Sheriffs Officer and his 
Mother, Mary Scanlon who was the Deputy Grand Mar-
shal in 1980 of the Newark Saint Patrick’s Day Parade. 
 
At the age of seventeen, Michael started his career work-
ing for the Essex County Board of Elections Superinten-
dent. He started at the bottom working as a voting ma-
chine mechanic. Through the years, Michael worked 
through the ranks and is currently the Chief Engineer of 
Voting. 
 
Michael is currently the Kitchen Manage of the Knights of 
Columbus. He can always be seen helping with the daily 
activities at the Knights or relaxing at the bar watching 
sports with his brother Knights. Michael is the type of 
person who would go out of his way to help his family or 
Brother Knights in anyway he can. 
 
Michael is married to his beautiful bride, Elizabeth of 30 
years together. They have raised two great children, Mi-
chael J. Jr., who is also a fellow Knight and currently 
works as a Township of Union Firemen and Kelly, who is 
his Apple of his eye who is a graduate of Berkeley Col-
lege and is currently an Office Manager of the Department 
of Public Works in the Township of Union. 
 
In Honor of her father, This article was written by his 
lovely daughter Kelly. 
 
Michael, we are grateful for all of your help and wish you 
the best in the future. 
 
Congratulations to Michael J. Scanlon – Union Knights of 
Columbus #4504 – Knight of the Month! 

Convention Update 
 

Brothers,, Although it is 4 months away, it is never to 
early to think about the Warm Weather and the State 
convention at the Adventurer in lovely Wildwood, NJ 
 
The prices this year are $430.00 for 3 Nights, and 
$318.00 for 2 nights. A deposit of $190.00 would be 
needed by the end of March to hold a room. A hand-
ful of rooms are already booked, so if you think you 
may be going please let me know so I can pencil you 
in. Any questions or info, Please call me on my Cell 
732-522-0240. 

TRICKY TRAY 
 
Our annual Tricky tray is scheduled for Saturday, Febru-
ary 28, 2009.  Letters were sent out to our members and to 
local merchants asking for donations.  
 
We hope each member can contribute something towards 
our Tricky Tray.  Donations can be made in many differ-
ent ways.  For example, gift certificates for stores, restau-
rants or places of fun and interest. We can also utilize 
miscellaneous items for raffling. Last year, many families 
donated a “themed basket” which was a big success. Of 
course, monetary donations are always helpful. However, 
any and all donations would be accepted and very much 
appreciated. 
 
Should you need any further information or have any 
questions regarding donations, please contact Diane Lupo 
at 908-577-6606 or Chris Burlew at 908-403-1590. 
 
Please note that we are also collecting unscratched NJ 
Lottery tickets at Council meetings to make a “lottery” 
basket from all council members. 

Deadline for submitting articles for the 
February digest is January 16th. 

Columbian Swim Club 
 
The annual Meeting for the swim club will be held on 
Friday January 16th 2009. 
 
There will be voting on a number of by-law changes 
along with elections for Board of Governor’s posi-
tions. If anyone is interested in a position on the swim 
club board please contact Jim Feehan or Steve Ruhl. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anthony E. Russo 

Attorney 
Real Estate, 

Wills & Estates, 
Personal Injury, 

Worker’s Compensation 
 

2000 Morris Ave. 
Union, NJ 

908-688-3232 

Richard Fuentes, F.I.C, CSA 
Knights of Columbus Insurance 

 

LIFE INSURANCE  LONG TERM CARE 

PENSION PLANS  IRA’S  ANNUITIES 
908-437-0310 

Assemblyman Joseph Cryan 
20th Legislative District 

985 Stuyvesant Avenue 
Union, NJ 07083 

908-624-0880 

McCracken Funeral Home 
1500 Morris Avenue, Union, NJ 07083 

908-686-4700 
 

Jason M. Oszczakiewicz, Manager, NJ Lic No. 4167  Ronald M. Mowad, Sr., Advance Planning Director, NJ Lic. No. 3352 

 
 

Peter Louie, D.M.D 
The Laser Dental Group P.C. 

1205 Coolidge Avenue 
Union, NJ 

908-686-2080 
www.laserdentalgroup.org 

NAPOLI 
Italian Deli & Catering 

Pork, Latticini, Catering 
 

Mike Yanuzzi - Proprietor 
 

908-964-9030 
336 Chestnut St. Union, NJ 07083 

Byrnes & Guidera 
Counselors at Law 

 

908-688-2211 
1495 Morris Avenue 

Union, NJ 07083 

 
 
 

12 Convenient Location in Union, 
Springfield, Madison, Berkeley 
Heights, Vauxhall, Morristown 

and Summit 
 

1-800-UN-CENTER 

Union 
Funeral 
Home 

 
LYTWYN & LYTWYN 

 

Theodore M. Lytwyn, Mgr. 
NJ LIC. NO. 3212 

1600 Stuyvesant Ave. 
Union, NJ 07083 

908-964-4222 

                     

 

BRADLEY, HAEBERLE & BARTH FUNERAL HOME 
Edward J. Shaffery, Jr.—N.J. Lic No 3315       100 Pine Ave. Union, NJ 908-686-6666 

(Pre-Planned Funeral Arrangements Available—A Family Tradition Since 1902) 
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PRAY 
TO END 

ABORTION 

Children’s playroom 
available to all families 

we serve. 

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

2415 Vauxhall Road 
Union, NJ 07083 

Tel: 908-875-0999 
Cell: 908-884-3824 

polarismhb@aol.com 

Brother Knight 

Zdzislaw  
Pogorzelski 

 
Broker/Owner 
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GOURMET GIFT BASKETS 
Baby, Birthday, Get Well, Gift Shoppe, 
Chocolate Gourmet Baskets, Sympathy, 
Thank You Baskets. Baskets for All Occa-
sions. 

www.townandcountrybaskets.com 

P A I N T I N G 
Interior/Exterior, Paper Hanging 

Graining & Marbleizing 

Free Estimates 

Boyce Willis & John Dooney 
973-275-9609 or  

973-900-0338 
Brother Knight Taking the pain out of Painting 

You can’t beat our very low prices! 


